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Reward Offered For Information Regarding Tyshawn Lee Homicide 
 

CHICAGO - On November 2, 2015 9-year-old Tyshawn Lee was shot and killed in an alley on the 
8000 block of S. Damen. Save Our Children – St. Sabina is offering reward money for information 
leading to the arrest and conviction of the offenders responsible for murdering Tyshawn Lee. 
Additional details are available at gofundme.com/xc8pypss. (refer to link below) 
  
At present, more than $35,000 from various organizations has been raised to encourage anyone 
with information about the murder of Tyshawn Lee to step forward to aid in the arrest and 
prosecution of the involved offender(s) and bring closure to the investigation. Area South 
Detectives continue to investigate the murder and can be contacted at 312-747-8271 with any 
information.  
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